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CAO Executive Directors Present:  Jim Keltz, Greg Lezanic, Gail Valora 
Absent:  Becky Mitchell  
 

WDB Staff Present: Linda Franco 

Topics Discussed:  EARN provider Incentive Report, EARN Provider Report, Service Activity, 
Program Activity and Monthly Activity 

Blythe informed the LMC that the proposed Incentives for EARN customers have been instituted and 
they are still collecting data to determine success.  So far they have awarded incentives for ISPT 
Meetings, Guidance Center appointments, Veterans Programs, Parent/Teacher conferences, Well 
Checks, and nine month retentions.  Blythe also provided the committee with a report covering July 1, 
to November 15th indicating 35 new enrollments during that period with 33 carryover customers.   
 
Linda informed the LMC that the 2019 EARN Manual still has not been released but monthly EARN 
calls indicate a lot of changes to the EARN program and a reduction in Work Ready programs which 
may be eliminated in our region.  Extended TANF customers may be referred to EARN.  Family based 
programs continue to be encouraged by DHS. 
 
The LMC was given a copy of the EARN PROVIDER REPORT in an email following the LMC Meeting.  
Earn reports from CWDS were provided to the Committee prior to the meeting.  There were no 
questions on any reports. 
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Action Items for WDB:  None     


